
The Developmental Disabilities Resource Board 
Of St. Charles County 

 
Invites You To Attend  

Our Official Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
 

Thursday, November 7, 2013 

12:30 PM 
 

to Celebrate the Opening of Our New Location: 
1025 Country Club Road 
St. Charles, MO  63303 

 

Enjoy a Tour of our Beautiful Facility  
As well as Appetizers and Refreshments 

 
 

Please rsvp to Karen Craven by Monday, November 4, 2013 
At 636-939-3351, ext. 3106  

Or 
kcraven@ddrb.org  


